
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 6/3/2011 9:32:09 AM

'Schwartz, Andrew' (andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Covanta on 7/14 Agenda

Hi Andy:

We have confirmed that Covanta has made an oral agreement with us not terminate the contract if the 
resolution is voted on at the 7/14 CPUC meeting. Thanks again for following up with us on this.

Best,

Redacted

Regulatory Relations Manager 
Pacific Gas & Electric Co.

Redacted
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